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Date Thursday, November 12, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Caroline  
Last Name St Jean  
Phone Number   
Email   
Address 31st street west  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)  
Subject Budget on snowplowing services  
Meeting (if known) Transportation  
Comments  
I would like to suggest budget cuts to summer maintenance and beautification, by adding wildflowers in all 
grassy areas. I've seen this done in other parts and this adds beauty and low to no maintenance to the cities 
workload,which will then in turn, allow for bigger budget on snow removal in the winter months. I've been 
living in Saskatoon for almost 3 yes now, and have never seen such delayed and or poor maintenance on roads 
during winter months anywhere in this country. Not only is it a major Hazzard for all drivers, but also 
emergency response time, hence creating even greater risks for the community. Proper distribution of funds 
would allow for better service and year round employment.  
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Sincerely,  
Caroline St -Jean 
Attachments  
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